
SLHS Update for Families - 2/11/21 
 
Friday 2/12/21: 
● This is a teacher in-service day.  There are no classes for students and 

no asynchronous work.  Students do not have to check into advisory 
either. 

● The building is still open so students are welcome to come to school on 
Fridays from 8 AM - 2 PM to complete their schoolwork with supervision 
and support by our Instructional Aides. Students work in our library in a 
quiet and focused environment. Students can attend any time between 
the hours of 8 AM and 2 PM and students are welcome to bring their 
lunch. Students must have their own transportation. ​Please email your 
child’s school counselor to notify them of your child’s interest to attend 
these Friday help sessions. 

Friday 2/19/21: 
● Due to the President’s Day holiday on 2/15, Friday 2/19 is now an 

in-person school day.  Students with last names A-L should report to 
school on their normal schedule. 

Parent Advisory Meeting: 
● Our February meeting is Tuesday, February 16th at 6:30 PM.  The zoom 

link and password is:​ ​https://slsd.zoom.us/j/92183245985​   ​Meeting ID: 
921 8324 5985   Passcode: SLHS  ALL are welcome! 

Upcoming Parent Events: 
● February 17th @ 7:15 PM: Building an Internal Bridge and Intrinsic 

Motivation With Our Children with Dr. Wang 
https://slsd.zoom.us/j/93232174731​ ​Password: 054398  

● February 25th @ 6:30 PM: College Information Night by SLHS 
Counselors ​https://slsd.zoom.us/j/258205254​6​ ​Password: SLHSwest  

● March 4th @ 6:30 PM: Common Sense Media- Online Learning/ Digital 
Citizenship / Social Media Concerns NEW LINK: 
https://commonsense.zoom.us/j/97382391260​ ​No password 

Parents of Juniors:  
● ALL Juniors will be scheduled to attend school and take the ASVAB test 

on March 4th from, 7:45 AM to 10:45 AM. Students will be socially 
distanced in multiple locations to take this exam. There is no online 
version of this test and there is no charge for this battery. All juniors 
must RSVP via this form: ​ASVAB RSVP Form 

Course Selection: 
● Students must complete their course selection for the 21-22 school year 

by 2/28.   Students should speak with their counselors and teachers if 
they have any questions. 

Yearbook Sales: 
● The 2020-2021 Yearbook is now on sale. All sales will be held online via 

the website below. The cost is $70 and the sale will close on April 1st. 
Please email Mrs. Tocci toccil@slsd.org with any questions you have. 
https://shop.yearbookmarket.com/southernlehighhs  
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